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Question 4: Does the training have to be synchronous or asynchronous? 

Answer: The training must be synchronous, allowing students to interact with 
the instructor. 

Question 5: Can the role-play and communications exercises be performed using distance 
learning? 

Answer: While these were not designed to be delivered in a distance learning 
environment, schools can use video conference software to allow the instructor 
to present the scenario and have students respond. Group discussion could be 
held to discuss the students' responses and to provide feedback as well give 
students guidance on other options for response. Instructors could also use 
small groups to address different scenarios using video conferencing or other 
methods and have the small groups present to the class as a whole during a live 
discussion. 

Question 6: Are the courses presented via distance learning subject to audit and monitoring 
by Commission staff? 

Answer: Yes. You should document the courses in your class file just as you 
would a classroom-based course and also include the method of delivery. You 
should also determine how Commission staff can have access to monitor training 
sessions. 

Question 7: Are the students allowed to complete the physical fitness requirement on their 
own and report it to the training center? 

Answer: No. The Commission specifically excluded physical fitness from the 
temporary waiver allowing elearning. 

Question 8: Can the end-of-course examinations be administered in a distance learning 
format? 

Answer: While not specifically prohibited, the director would have to ensure 
compliance with Rule 11 B-35.0085, F.A.C., related to exam security and 
confidentiality as well as being able to confirm the student received no assistance 
during the exam. 

Question 9: Are training centers required to deliver training in a distance learning format? 

Answer: No. The elearning format is offered as an option. 

Please direct questions to Terry Baker at terrybaker@fdle.state.fl.us or (850) 410-8688. 

cc: Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 
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